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The City of Natchitoches will supply 3-phase electrical service to the site from the existing 

service located on the north side of I-49 along Highway 478. 

 

Service provided will be an extension of the current supply of 68 kV conductors.  The City 

currently provides 13.8 kV on this line but can change transformers to provide 96 kV. 

 

The expected cost to extend service is $220,000 – $240,000.  This estimate is based on a 

previous project completed by Cothren, Graff, Smoak Engineering extending electrical 

service to the current location.  


